
ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984

SECTION	14(2)

URGENT	ROAD	CLOSURE	NOTICE

C5008	KILN	BANK	CROSS	CATTLE	GRID

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	to	enable	Cumbria	Highways	to	carry	out	urgent	repair	works	to	the
cattle	grid	(“the	Works”)	Cumbria	County	Council	prohibits	with	immediate	effect	the	passage	of
vehicular	traffic	along	that	section	of	C5008	Kiln	Bank	Cattle	grid,	extending	in	a	south	westerly
direction	for	a	total	distance	of	approximately	20	metres,	as	and	when	the	appropriate	traffic
signs	are	displayed.

This	notice	will	be	in	force	for	a	period	not	exceeding	5	days	from	27th	February
2023.	It	is	expected	that	the	Works	will	take	4	days.

A	way	for	pedestrians	and	dismounted	cyclists	will	be	maintained	at	all	times.	

A	suitable	alternative	route	for	vehicles	will	be	signed	and	available	via	the	unrestricted	sections
of	C5008,	A593,	A595	Broughton	in	Furness,	C5007,	&	C4028.
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Nothing	in	this	Notice	shall:

1.	 Apply	to	emergency	service	vehicles,	or	vehicles	being	used	by	statutory	undertakers	in
the	performance	of	their	duties;	and

2.	 Apply	to	anything	done	with	the	permission	or	at	the	direction	of	a	police	constable
in	uniform;	and

3.	 Have	the	effect	of	preventing	at	any	time	access	for	pedestrians	to	any	premises	situated
on	or	adjacent	to	the	roads,	or	to	any	other	premises	accessible	for	pedestrians	from,	and
only	from	the	roads;	and

4.	 Apply	to	vehicles	being	used	in	connection	with	the	Works.	

Any	queries	to	the	Highways	Hotline	by	calling	0300	303	2992,	via	the	Cumbria
County	Council	website	or	by	using	the	below	QR	code	quoting	the
reference	TTRO/4628

27th	February	2023
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